

Kitchissippi United Church Covid 19 Protocol 
Unanimously agreed to at Council on September 13, 2022

1. [bookmark: _Hlk114045470]Masks are no longer required inside the KUC building. People may make their own decision. We do encourage mask wearing, particularly when singing. Masks and hand sanitizer will continue to be available at all building entrances.
2.  Choir members may make their own decisions about masking. Vinyl barriers will be positioned    across the front of the choir loft to reduce droplet spread into the larger sanctuary.
3. All congregation members are asked to self-screen prior to attending church services and meetings. If someone has any Covid symptoms they are asked not to attend and instead watch the service through live streaming
4. All attendees are encouraged to get vaccinated with the new bivalent vaccine as soon as they become eligible.
5. Hepa filters will be placed in the parlor, chapel and boardroom to improve air quality for groups meeting in those spaces. We will continue to open windows in the sanctuary and hall.
6. Socializing in the hall will resume after worship services on Sundays. Masks are optional. People will no longer be required to be seated while eating or drinking.
7. The Reopening Circle will continue to meet periodically through the Fall and Winter of 2022/23 and will update the protocol as required.
8.  This protocol is to be followed by congregational members and those renting our building space.


Note * The Reopening Circle thanks all Kitchissippi congregation members and renters for their support and adherence to our Covid Protocols since March 2020. Through our collective efforts serious Covid outcomes have been avoided.



